Dear town meeting member:

| am writing to you to voice my support for the proposed zoning change and development of the Ice
House Property development at 487 Blue Hills PKWY. This development can mean many things to West
Milton, including:

e Maintaining and enhancing the parkway heading towards Blue Hills

e Contribute to the establishment of the Milton Brook Walk

e Create enhanced connection to Pope’s Pond with outdoor seating and amenities

e Allows neighbors access to a fresh market within walking distance of their residence
e C(Creates jobs for residents and neighbors

e Beautifies the area

e Increased commercial tax revenue for the town

e Participation by neighbors in development

| hope you will join me and fellow Milton neighbors in our support for this project.

Thank you for your time and consideration,




